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Mai Vang

From: Mai Vang
Sent: Wednesday, November 13, 2024 9:10 AM
To: theamericanillusion@icloud.com
Cc: Joanna Zimny; Joe Yannarelly; Vicki Sheffer; David Hoban; Steve Magner; James 

Hoffman; Clint Zane; Nathan Bruhn; Robert Humphrey
Subject: 939 Charles Avenue

Hello Ms. Miller, 
I want to inform you that on November 6, 2024 at the City Council hearing, Ms. Moermond recommended 
that they forfeit $2,500 as the nuisance was not abated and no issuance of code compliance 
certificate.  Your appeal was laid over to November 20 City Council Public Hearing.  We will check the 
system and if you still don’t have your certificate, Ms. Moermond is going to recommend that they forfeit 
the other $2,500.  Note, this was also mentioned to you at the September 24 Legislative Hearing.   
 
If you wish to testify on November 20th at 3:30 p.m. you may do one of the following options: 
 

1) Register online to testify by phone https://www.stpaul.gov/department/city-council/city-council-
public-hearing-live-testimony.  Registering will be available between Nov 14 and Nov 19 before 
noon; or  

2) Attend in person and check with greeters in the hallway at 3:15 pm on 3rd floor.  Meeting will be in 
Room 300 Council Chambers. 

 
Mai Vang      
(She, her) 
Legislative Hearing Coordinator   |   St Paul City Council 
M:  (651) 266-8585 ; D: (651) 266-8563  
310 City Hall, 15 W. Kellogg Blvd, St Paul, MN 55102 

 

 
 


